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Please support SB 976. 

When so many families across Oregon are struggling with housing instability, it is 

unconscionable that we continue to subsidize families who are in no need of support 

from the state.  SB 976 is a common-sense piece of legislation that would ensure our 

tax code works for all Oregonians, not just the most wealthy among us.  

 

I  urge your support for SB 976. Thank you for your time and for your service to the 

state. 

 


